
 (SCHOOL LETTERHEAD)

(Date)


(Parent/Guardian’s Name)


(Address)


(City, State, Zip)


Dear (Parent/Guardian’s Name):

The school year is beginning soon (or has begun), and I want to welcome you as our partner in your child’s education.  We value, appreciate, and seek out your involvement and collaboration for the success of your child.

We are asking all parents to help us ensure on-time enrollment of their children at school.  We monitor attendance closely because research has shown that regular attendance is vital for the success of children in school.  Our goal is to have all children present in school every day and on time in every class.  

California Education Code Section 48200 states that each person between the ages of 6 and 18 years must attend school.  One alternative to public school is homeschooling. In the event your family has chosen to homeschool, there are a couple of simple, but required, steps for you to take.  First, you must file a Private School Affidavit (PSA) with the California Department of Education between October 1st and Oct 15th of the school year.  You can find instructions for how to do this at www.cde.ca.gov.  The affidavit does not cost you anything.  The second step is that you provide a copy of that affidavit to the District Office of the school district where your children live (provide address).    
I look forward to working with you in a meaningful partnership for your child.  We at ________________ will work very hard with you to ensure that your child receives the best education possible at our school.  We are available to answer questions, to assist with enrollment, or to discuss the mandates related to homeschooling.  

Enclosed you will find a copy of this year’s school calendar (and/or registration packet) to assist in your family’s scheduling.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at ________________.

Sincerely,

_____________________, Principal
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